PHOTO PERMISSION SLIP
Dear Parents,

I am very excited to be the Room Parent for ___________________________ class this year.

From time to time throughout the school year we would like to take pictures during different activities/parties. This would be a wonderful collection of pictures and would help us with the third-grade year book at the end of the year.
I have created a personal photo Web site to serve as a way for you to stay connected with the classroom during the school year. 
With your permission, I will be adding your child’s photos to a secure, password-protected online Collection at Shutterfly.com. This shared site will be accessible only to the invitees. Once we have your permission I’ll send out an invite to you to be able to access the Shutter-Fly account.

Please return the permission slip below by this date: ________________________________________
Also, please send in $10 towards the Party Fund.

Sincerely,
Class Parents Name
(Mother/Father of Child’s Name)

Class Parents Email
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Photo Permission Form:

· I grant permission for classroom photos of my child and his or her classroom work to be added to a password-protected Shutterfly Collection account that is viewable only by parents and Mr./Mrs..XXXXXXXX
· I don’t grant permission.

Student name  _________________________________________________________________________
Parent/guardian signature  _______________________________________________________________
Parent/guardian e-mail address  ___________________________________________________________
Date  ________________________________________________________________________________
Teacher’s name





mm/dd/dddd








